
Saffron Green’s Newsletter 

Friday 18th December 2020 

 
Dear Parents/Carers, 

Welcome to the final newsletter of the autumn term and what a term is has been.  It has 
been fun and interesting ensuring that all the children get the best learning possible in 
spite of all the restrictions that Covid-19 has brought us.  Equally as challenging has 
been how to ensure that all the children experience all the joy that the Christmas sea-
son brings into our lives, with regards to that I believe the whole Saffron Green team 
has done pretty well. 

The children were able to enjoy producing their Nativity plays and I hope that you have 
all been successful in watching them online through the link sent out to you by email.   

Also please see below some wonderful photos which show how much the children have 
enjoyed the festive season.  Especially in KS2 where they were able to make 
Christingles and light them during our outside carol service.  We really did miss being 
able to visit Holy Cross Church this year. 

 

Lastly, please do remember, that the Government have asked that you continue to re-
port any cases of Covid-19, within your household, to the school up to and including 24 
December 2020.  As mentioned in a letter sent to you yesterday, the email address for 
reporting this is reportcovid@saffrongreen.herts.sch.uk  this inbox will be checked daily. 

 

All that is left if to wish you a joyful, peaceful and safe Christmas and wish you all well 
for 2021 and let us hope that we get some normality back into our lives during 2021. 

Best wishes 
Linda Storey 
Headteacher 

Diary Dates 

 

New and extended Nursery Hours at Saffron Green from April 2021 

New Hours 8am to 6pm—Monday to Friday 

Tuesday 5th January 2021 Children’s First Day Back 

Inconsiderate Parking 

This photo was sent in by a neighbour and was taken on Mon-
day morning, 14.12.2020 at 8.51am.  

Would all parents/carers please park legally and considerately. 
 

 Thank you to Sheba, Carly and Vicky 

for our amazing Christmas Lunch. 
KS2 Christmas Carol Service 





Borehamwood Food Bank 

                              

You are welcome to join us for: 

Christmas Holiday School  

Lunches and Activities  
 

We will be open on 

Wednesday 23rd December and 

Wednesday 30th December 

11.00am to 1.00pm  
 

Children’s food bags full of festive treats, craft  

activities – make your own gift box and gifts, cookery 

packs to cook together at home, and family games.  

 

St Teresa’s Church Hall, 291 Shenley Road 
 

No Booking Necessary, Everyone Welcome! 



 

 

 

 

Hertfordshire School Immunisation Team 

5 Portmill Lane 

Hitchin 

Herts 

SG5 1DJ 

Tel: 01462 341173 

 

 

Dear Parent or Guardian, 

 

If your child has still not received their Fluenz Vaccine nasal spray it is not to late to have it. 
 
It is important to keep your children, family members and the wider community protected this 
Winter from the Flu virus. 
 

Please can you call the number at the top of this page to book your child an appointment to 

have their Flu Vaccine. 

 

IF THE PORCENE CONTENT IS THE REASON FOR YOUR DECLINE PLEASE CAN YOU 

CALL US TO DISCUSS AN ALTERNATIVE VACCINATION. 

PLEASE NOTE YOU CAN NOT GET THIS AT THE GP. 

 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

Vaccination UK 

School Immunisation Team - Hertfordshire 




